
 

Dear Mr/Mrs, 

I would like to be my country representative for ESID Juniors. I attended PID development 

school 2022 and PICD workshop 2023. By these wonderful organizations i became a part of 

ESID family. I am excited about the opportunity to contribute to ESID team to set up new 

organizations and educational activities in immunology field from participants from all over 

the world. 

I have completed my phD in immunology field 2023, and pediatric residency recently. I am 

very interested in PIDs, in our country there are high rates of PID patients. I would like to be a 

part of pediatrics and immunologist community. 

During my pediatric residency I was the Medical Resident Committee Leader for 2 years. I was 

the team leader of 8 resident director committee for 250 pediatric residents at Ankara Etlik City 

Hospital. During this period, we managed working organizations also educational activities. 

Also, i communicated a lot with professors and department chiefs and many of resident 

colleagues.  It was a great experience for organization and problem solving. 

Thank you for considering my application. 

Sincerely 

Nezihe KÖKER 

 


